
Road Closure Notice 
A30/A35 Exeter to Bere Regis Trunk Road Maintenance – St Georges Viaduct 
 

SWH/BBIS is the Managing Agent Contractor for Connect A30/A35 Limited, the concessionaire 
responsible for the operation and maintenance of the A30 and A35 between Exeter and Bere 
Regis. 
 
As part of the maintenance strategy for the A30/A35, it is necessary to carry out some vital 
maintenance works to St Georges Viaduct, Dorchester. These works, on behalf of National 
Highways, include replacement of both joints on the main deck and bearing replacement to the 
northern end of the structure. In order to carry out these extensive works, a number of full road 
closures will be required during April 2024. The dates and times are listed below. 
 

Monday 15th April 20:00 to Tuesday 16th 06:00 – overnight closure 
Tuesday 16th 20:00 to Wednesday 17th April 06:00 – overnight closure 
Wednesday 17th April 20:00 to Thursday 18th 06:00 – overnight closure 
Friday 19th 20:00 to Monday 22nd 06:00 – closed across the weekend 
Tuesday 23rd 20:00 to Wednesday 24th 06:00 – overnight closure 
 

Please note that the works planned are weather susceptible and may be subject to change due to 
circumstances beyond our control. We will endeavour to communicate any change in programme 
as soon as possible. 
 
If you would like to know more about the closures and the works taking place, we are holding an 
open morning on Wednesday 3rd April from 9am to 11 am to discuss the activities taking place and 
you are more than welcome to attend and ask any relevant questions.  
 
The venue for the open morning will be Dorchester Family Church, Unit 2 Red Cow Business 
Park Long Bridge Way, Dorchester, DT1 1YD. There is limited on road parking if required. 
 
We realise that these works may cause inconvenience to local residents and road users. We do 
however believe that this closure offers the safest, most efficient and least disruptive way to 
undertake these necessary works to ensure the ongoing safety of the travelling public and our 
workers. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience is caused during these 
operations. 
   
Yours faithfully 
For and on behalf of SWHBBISjv 
Phil Cole 
Contracts Manager 
 


